
David S. Wall 
[P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132]; [(408)-287-6838]; [davidswallinyamhillco@gmail.com] 

                                                                    Via Electronic Mail 
May 20, 2019    
                                          
To: Joint Committee on Transportation; [and many others]. 
 
Re: I SUPPORT: [HB 2999]: Thank-you very much Representative Teresa Alonso Leon!  
 
[HB 2999]: "Directs Department of Transportation to issue up to two individual disability parking placards or 
decals upon request." 
 
As a disabled person having to switch Disabled Person Parking Placards from my wife's car and my truck is 
burdensome and oppressive especially when I forget to do so. 
  
Having a "second- Disabled Person Parking Placards makes life easier and I am grateful. 
 
While you're at it, it is past time to increase the "Fines" for those that abuse the placards and for those who don't 
have a placard but "park" in a Disabled Person's Parking Space." 
 
***Having "Disabled Person License Plates" is the preferred way to go and I hope someone will initiate legislation 
in that regard. "Disabled Person Parking Placards" are very vulnerable to theft! 
 
Thank-you again for all of your combined efforts! 
                                                                                                                            VOTE "YES" ON [HB 2999]! 
                                                                                                                                                Respectfully submitted,  
                                                                                                                                                  /s/ David S. Wall 
///  ///  /// 
 


